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November Soup & Substance Focuses on Veterans and Disability

Summary: The event pairs a free meal with meaningful discussion.

(November 11, 2013)-The University of Minnesota, Morris will host its next Soup & Substance discussion on
Wednesday, November 20, at 5:30 p.m. in the Student Center’s Moccasin Flower Room. The event provides an open
forum for members of the campus and community to discuss issues of local, national, and international importance,
particularly issues related to privilege and oppression. 

Soup & Substance pairs a delicious free meal with a meaningful discussion. This month’s discussion will focus on
disabilities among veterans. Those who gather will discuss the challenges veterans face when diagnosed with mental
health and physical disabilities and the services available in the region.

This month’s discussion is hosted by the Disability Alliance and the Office of Community Engagement. Everyone is
welcome to join the conversation and enjoy a free meal. Veterans and those providing veterans’ services are especially
welcome.

For more information, contact Maria Fleck ’14, Saint Stephen, at fleck049@morris.umn.edu or 320-589-6276.

Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris provides opportunities for students to grow
intellectually, engage in community, experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A renewable and sustainable
educational experience, Morris prepares graduates for careers, for advanced degrees, for lifelong learning, for work world flexibility
in the future, and for global citizenship. Learn more about Morris at morris.umn.edu or call 888-866-3382.
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